
Please extend the deadline for the Task Force to do its job. Because of the pandemic, it has been difficult for all of us. Especially a 
task force that needs to reach out, listen to, and discuss with others about this very important topic. The task force needs more time 
to get this done. Please take into consideration the extraordinary circumstances of our time and support SB 428.

Dulce Havill
Bandon, Oregon


